
 

  

     
 

 

 

Freedom of Information Request FOI 21-149 12th April 2021 
 

Thank you for your recent correspondence about the Health Boards website and 

for raising the potential concerns that you have; below is the response to your 

recent Freedom of Information Act (FOI 21-149) request for information. 

I can confirm that in response to the question about the Public Partnership and 
Wellbeing Committee, this Committee was suspended and did not meet in 

October 2020, December 2020 or February 2021. 

In response to the second item of the same request for a copy of our current full 

risk register, I can confirm that the Health Board regularly discloses its risk 
register as part of the Health Boards publication of our public Board meetings 

and these are available on our website. As such, the Health Board will be 
applying Freedom of Information Act section 22 - Information intended for future 

publication and research information: 

 (1) Information is exempt information if:  

(a)  the information is held by the public authority with a view to its 
publication, by the authority or any other person, at some future 

date (whether determined or not),  
(b) the information was already held with a view to such publication at 

the time when the request for information was made, and  
(c)  it is reasonable in all the circumstances that the information should 

be withheld from disclosure until the date referred to in paragraph 
(a).  

Therefore, we believe that we have responded appropriately to your Freedom of 

Information Act request and this will now be closed. 

 


